Jordan Township Board Meeting
February 22, 2016

Present: Tim Morris, Susan Meads, Donna Theibert, Philip Nemecek, Ray Borowiak

Meeting Called to order at 7:00P.M.  with the Pledge of Allegiance

Reports:

· A Motion to approve the minutes was made by Phil second by Ray.  All were in favor.

· Susan reported that the general fund balance is $178,964.12 with $19,473.38 belonging to the road fund. Susan said that $500. From the treasurers fund should be moved to cover service contracts to cover the shortage there.

· A Motion to pay the pending bills was made by Phil second by Ray.  All were in favor.

Jim reported that the Board of Review will meet on 3-8-2016 at 1:00 P.M.  They will meet again on the 14th and 15th of March.  He does not expect any problems

There was no sheriff’s report

Old Business:

  None

New Business

· The next meeting will be held on March 21st at 7:00 with the Annual Budget meeting on the 24th at 7:00

· The budget will be finished and handed out on the 21st to give the board time to look over it for the meeting on the 24th
· Terry Derenzy has been certified to be an inspection inspector.  With the permission of the board Donna will contact the head of the Republican Party and the Democrat Party to see if he can be on the board.  This is so he can have more experience before the presidential election.

· It was decided that both Donna and Susan can become notary publics

· Donna will  set up with the approval of the board for Tobin to do the audit.  There will be $3500.00 put into the budget to cover the approximately $2800.00 cost plus extra to do  the MI taxes.
· MTA Focus has asked about doing an article on Jordan Township.  The board approves of this.

· Tim will look into which roads the board will focus on this summer.

Public Comment

  None

Adjourn:  7:32 P.M.

Tim Morris       Supervisor                                                                                        Donna Theibert Clerk
